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Date: 2/10/25 
 

- Janet Connolly was chosen as the Golden Apple Award 
Winner for the month.   
 
 

- We will be having a parent and incoming 9th grader meeting 
on February 13th at 6:00 pm in the High School cafeteria. We 
look forward to meeting the incoming class and providing 
them with all the information they need to know to ensure a 
successful transition to high school. 

 
 

- Dollars for Scholars have been continuing their fundraising 
through their “half-court shot for a pop” promotion.  Try your 
luck at the next basketball game to see if you can sink a 
half-court shot!  

 
 


